
LANCASTER COUNTY ELECTORAL BOARD MEETING 

                                                                             May 14, 2024 

The Electoral Board (EB) met at the office of the General Registrar (GR) on 

05/14/24. 

In attendance were Chairman Barbara Breeden, Vice Chair Jeremy Taylor 

Secretary Jim Symons , Director of Election and General Registrar Susan Jett, and 

Celena Haydon, Asst. Registrar. 

10:09 AM the meeting was called to order. 

Minutes of 4/16/2024 meeting approved. 

Election Officers for June Dual Primary presented and approved. Bench is 

deepening in Asst. Chief position. 

Training for Assistant Chiefs/Rookies set and discussed.  Discussion of “Team 

Building” exercise be added to EO training day. 

GR delivered report on turn out so far in early voting. Very low 19 so far votes cast 

in person. 

Budget was reviewed, looking on target, with some short falls and overages 

accounted for because of software package for compliance has increased. 

Concern raised by GR of parking issues in fall general election, in front of 

Registrar’s office. Suggestion of making the seven spots from Curbside voting to 

North, reserved during early voting. 

Next meeting set for June 19, 2024 11:00 AM 

Having no further business, 

Meeting adjourned at 10:37 AM 

 

 

Regards, 

Jim Symons, Secretary, LCEB 


